
From: Kitzi Dingley
To: Public Testimony
Subject: I support Ordinance 220961
Date: Friday, February 3, 2023 4:18:07 PM

Dear KCMO,

I walk my dogs all the time in my KCMO neighborhood and am saddened by the trees that get removed and not
replaced Hopefully you realize that tree-lined streets make our neighborhoods more beautiful and more cool in the
summer.

Even though I live in a more affluent neighborhood I also feel strongly that those living in neighborhoods with
lower incomes also have beautiful tree-lined streets. It’s so much cooler in the sad of large trees!

Thanks you.

Kathryn Dingley
830 W 58th Terrace
KCMO
913-634-6001
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